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Date Description 

8th JULY 
VISIT TO THE LIBRARY 

 During their visit to the library on 8th July, 
2024, the students of Grade V were 
introduced to the systematic arrangement 
of books, learning how they are 
categorized and shelved according to 
genres and subjects. They observed how 
each book is labelled with a call number, 
making it easier to locate specific titles. 
The librarian explained the importance of 
following library rules such as maintaining 
silence, handling books with care, and 
returning them on time. The students 
eagerly participated in the guided tour, 
asking questions about different sections 
and discovering new books to explore. 



 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


